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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

After consultations of the Council held on 29 July 1994, the President of
the Security Council made the following statement to the media on behalf of the
Council:

"The members of the Security Council recall the statement issued on
the occasion of the Security Council Summit of 31 January 1992 (S/23500),
expressing deep concern over acts of international terrorism, and
emphasizing the need for the international community to deal effectively
with all such acts.

"The members of the Security Council strongly condemn the terrorist
attack which took place in Buenos Aires, Argentina on 18 July 1994, which
resulted in great loss of human life.

"The members of the Security Council express their sympathy and
condolences to the victims and their families and to the people and
Government of Argentina, who have suffered the consequences of this
terrorist act.

"The members of the Security Council also strongly condemn the
terrorist attacks in London on 26 and 27 July 1994, and express their
sympathy to the victims and their families, and to the people and
Government of the United Kingdom.

"The members of the Security Council demand an immediate end to all
such terrorist attacks. They stress the need to strengthen international
cooperation in order to take full and effective measures to prevent, combat
and eliminate all forms of terrorism, which affect the international
community as a whole."
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